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SACRED HEART PROVINCE 

SISTERS OF ST. FRANCIS  
NEWS BRIEF 
Friday, July 8, 2022 

 
PROVINCIAL CHAPTER XVIII: 
Please keep SHP in your prayers as they prepare and enter into XVIII Provincial Chapter,  
July 10-16, 2022. 

 
XVIII PROVINCIAL CHAPTER PRAYER   

Most good and gracious God,  
as we prepare for Province Chapter XVIII in 2022,  

we joyfully join the cosmic dance of new life.  
With the Spirit's energy swirling amongst us,  

we seek your divine guidance in  
stewarding: our planet, resources, gifts, relationships,  

contemplation, and evolution.  
  

Help us remain open and vulnerable as we seek your light,  
as we spiral into the ever opening mystery of our future.  
Knowing we ore cherished by You, bring out the passion,  

compassion, and kindness of our hearts.  
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR THE FOLLOWING SPECIAL REQUEST:  
Sister Elizabeth Fuhr’s brother Neil is now receiving hospice care from his home. Thank you 
for all your supportive prayers for his healing.  Sr. Liz ask if you will continue your prayers for 
him and his family so the Spirit carries them in this sacred time. Thank you and blessings on 
you, my supportive community.  Peace and all good.  Liz 
 
REGISTER NOW - CHAPTER OF MATS: 
This is your time to commit and register!   Your packet includes an 
information letter, registration form, and a tentative agenda (attached, 

too      ). Please complete the registration form (with airline reservation 
details, if needed) and return it to Sr. Mara Walton, c/o HNP Provincial 
Offices, 4421 Lower River Road, Stella Niagara, NY 14144.  
MaraWalton1@gmail.com  by WEDNESDAY, JULY 20, 2022! 
 
SR. MANCHESTER’S SCHEDULE: 

• June 28-29 Council Meetings 

• July 8-9 Pre-Chapter Planning Meeting 

• July 10-16 XIII Chapter 

• July 16 New/Old Council Meeting 
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